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Dated: 01.09.2025

Request to cancellation of the advertisement for the Posts under ICMR project on
Disease Research and Diagnostic Laboratory (IRDL)" on contractual basis in the
of microbiology at the AIIMS. New Delhi.

In Continuation to vacancy notice published on Institute website on 17.04.2025 for inviting
applications for the posts of Senior Project Assistant (1 post), Data Entry Operator (2 Posts)

& Multitasking Staff (2 Posts) on contractual basis. it is informed that the recruitment process

for these posts on Contractual Basis has been cancelled due to administrative reasons.

In View ol'above. it is requested that necessary action may be taken to display the same on the

Institute "Website'" under the Head "RECRUITMEN'|" at the earliest.

be treated as PRIORITY.

Thanking you.

Kumar Das)

S incerely,,






